
 

Dear Alumnae and Alumni, 
 
We’d like your help welcoming new applicants to Randolph College. 
 
The College will send an e-mail from you to the new applicant. Your e-mail will be a friendly 
welcome to the Randolph family and a demonstration of the outcomes our alumnae and alumni 
have experienced.   
 
The most frequent question asked by prospective students and parents is “Will attending 
Randolph lead to a career after graduation?” Sharing your academic and professional success 
will answer that question in a powerful way. 
 
Here is an example of the e-mail (if you dual majored, both will be listed): 
 

Dear <name>. 
 

Welcome to Randolph College, and my best wishes to you for a successful completion of 
the application process.  

 
Randolph prepares students for successful and abundant lives. I graduated from the 
College in <year> and majored in <major1>. I am a <title> with <organization> in 
<organization location>. There are countless alumnae and alumni who have experienced 
similar success, and I hope that you will decide to join our ranks. 

 
      I look forward to hearing that you’re a WildCat in the Class of 2023! 
 

Sincerely, 
<your name> 

 
Sending an “e-welcome” to a new applicant is something that will set Randolph College apart 
from its peers. If you are willing to lend your success to this important initiative, register online 
as a member of The 1893 Group, or e-mail 1893group@randolphcollege.edu for the link. Thank 
you for your help! 
 
Best, 
 
Mike Quinn 
Vice President for Enrollment Management 

https://goo.gl/forms/Maj89NruqD3b9jmn1
mailto:1893group@randolphcollege.edu

